NOTICE OF CANCELATION

Melvindale Housing Commission Board Meeting

The Melvindale Housing Commission month Board meeting of
January 22, 2024 has hereby been cancelled due to a lack of
available Board members. Without three Commissioner’s we
are unable to achieve quorum and therefore no official business

can be conducted.

The next monthly meeting is scheduled for February 26, 2024 at
3:00 p.m. in the Community Room of Coogan Terrace.

Respectfully,

Cynthia C Telfer,

Executive Director/Board Secretary

1/29/2024



